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USD 338 to have Public Forum on Track Replacement
 USD 338 parents will have a chance to voice their opinions on a track replacement proposal in a
public forum Monday evening.

 It will take place at six in the library at Valley Falls School, just before their scheduled meeting at
6:30.

 The board will also look to take action on several summer maintenance projects, including three
high school classrooms, a new art room, and technology upgrades.

 They will also look to approve the teacher iPad grants, and discuss the end of year budget
projections.


